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Dear Henry:

Last week the Medical Section of the American Life Convention voted
unanimously to appoint you as Program Chairman for the 1972 meeting
to be held at the Greenbrier West Virginia the last three days of
May 1972. As you may recall, the usual progression is to Chairman
of the Convention a few years later, which is my current appointment
at this time and for the 1972 meeting.

There is a rather relaxed format for all of these meetings, as you are
fully aware, and they will continue to be held in half day sessions for
three days. The ALC has a policy of footing the bill for approximately
four non-member guest speakers, and their wives, in lieu of any speaker
fees. We will have time during the next few months to discuss any
questions that may arise. Aside from the program itself I am looking
forward to an interesting year and perhaps, if lucky, we can orient the
Medical Section toward some interesting endeavors during the next few
years. Our good friend Harry Ungerleider and I have discussed this at
some length and realize some of the potentials. \

Enjoyed visiting with Ernst Tanner of the Swiss Re last week. He
stated that your presence in Geneva was known to him and we all hope
the year is profitable. Will look forward to hearing from you and in
the meantime have a pleasant Summer.
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Warren J. Hunzicker, M. D.
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